City of Fairbury

Liquor License Hearing – February 2, 2017

The City Council of Fairbury held a Liquor License hearing Thursday, February 2, 2017, at 7:00 PM. Mayor Dameron called the hearing to order. The following Aldermen were present: Jon Kinate. Sunshine Place owner Gowri P Devarapalli was in attendance. Other attendees were Diane Pawlowski and City Clerk, Nancy Widlacki.

The purpose of the hearing was to review the application for a Liquor License for SS Sunshine LLC, dba Sunshine Place. The background check performed by the City of Fairbury's Chief of Police Mark Travis showed no criminal history. Mayor Dameron indicated the application packet was complete and in order. His recommendation to the City Council would be to issue the license.

The hearing was closed at 7:20 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Widlacki, City Clerk